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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST – CANBERRA EXCURSION 2025 

Tuesday 29th July 2025-Friday 1st August 2025 
 

We are offering the children in Years 4 and 5 2024 the opportunity to attend an excursion to 
Canberra in 2025. The cost of this excursion will be approximately $1250 (this includes PACER 
discount), which will cover: 
 

• Return flights from Gold Coast to Canberra 

• Private bus transport around Canberra 

• Travel to the snow (Thredbo) with a ski lesson by professional ski instructors. All ski and 
clothing hire and lift passes for the day 

• The Canberra Electoral Centre 

• Parliament House 

• Australian War Memorial 

• National Art Gallery 

• Australian Institute of Sport 

• Questacon 

• Museum of Australian Democracy 

• National Capital Exhibition 

• 3 nights accommodation and all meals 
 
Venues (other than snow day) are subject to availability and a final itinerary will be available closer to 
the date.  
 
Students would leave on Tuesday 29th July 2025, departing at 12.50pm flying from Gold Coast to 
Canberra and and return to Gold Coast Airport Friday 1st August 2025 approx 12pm.  
 
As we need to make bookings for the accommodation and other facilities, we are seeking EOI’s with 
a non-refundable deposit of $30 which will be forwarded directly to the airline. 
SPACES FOR THIS EXCURSION ARE LIMITED. A $30 non-refundable deposit MUST 
accompany your completed expression of interest form to secure a place. Places will be allocated on 
a first in (deposit & note) basis.  
 
Les Daley 
Principal 
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CANBERRA EXCURSION 2025 – EOI 
 

If you have paid and given permission through school bytes, you do not need to 
return this note 

 
 

I would like my son/daughter ………………………………………. in class ………………. to attend the 
camp being organised for Canberra in 2025. 
 

I have enclosed the $30 non-refundable deposit in cash 

 

  
 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW 
Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and 
procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 
whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any 
symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 
 
 
 
………………………………………………                                     ………………………………  
         Parent/ Guardian/ Caregiver                Date 

 
 
 

Please return to the office by Wednesday 25th September 2024 
 
 
 
 


